
Harvest family –  
 
We are grateful to share that the 2025 budget was completed and approved by the Elders in 
January. This process involved collaboration between our Accounting Team, Finance 
Committee, and ministry leaders to ensure the budget aligns with Harvest’s mission and the 
Follow Initiative. We appreciate the prayer and diligence that went into planning for the year 
ahead. 
 
The General Fund giving need for 2025 is $11,500,000, reflecting a slight decrease from 2024. 
Additionally, $500,000 from the Follow Initiative will be used to support benevolence, church 
planting, compassion, and leadership development ministries. Program revenue is projected at 
$315,000, bringing the total stewarded budget to $12,315,000. 
 
Would you join us in praying for God’s provision for His Church again this year and in seeking 
how He might be calling you to participate? Below, you’ll find a breakdown of the budgeted use 
of funds for 2025. 
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As always, we remain committed to a balanced budget, with ongoing reviews by the Finance 
Committee and staff. Adjustments will be made as needed throughout the year based on giving 
trends. 
 
For those interested in a more detailed review, church members can schedule an in-person 
review of the line-item budget. Please reach out to any of us to arrange a time. 
 
We trust that God has great plans for 2025 and pray that He is honored through every gift 
entrusted to Harvest Bible Chapel. 
 
If you have any questions, please don’t hesitate to reach out at 
Fincom@harvestbiblechapel.org. 
 


